
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and 
Supporters, 

We write to you this month in 
the midst of packing, moving and 
goodbyes as this deputation chapter 
of our lives comes to a close. We will 
be boarding a plane to Bolivia in 
about 2 weeks, which means our next 
prayer letter will be written from 
Bolivia! There are still many things to 
do before we leave on March 23rd, and we ask that you keep us in 
prayer as we prepare for this big transition. 

A recent answer to prayer is that God has already provided a 
perfect little house for us to rent as soon as we arrive in Santa Cruz. This 
will make our transition so much easier knowing we have a home in 
Bolivia from day one. On that note, we have included our new mailing 
address. Any mail sent to the provided address will be received by our 
Mission office and will be scanned and emailed to us on the field.  

Since this is our last letter of deputation, we thought it would be 
fun to leave you with some facts about our deputation journey. Over the 
course of these past two years, God has allowed us to share our hearts 
for Bolivia with 163 churches! We traveled through 20 different states 
and drove nearly 100,000 miles. Although deputation was not always 
easy, God provided in many ways and knit our hearts together with so 
many of you. As we prepare to leave for Bolivia, we can go confidently 
knowing that God has met our every need and is more than able 
to continue to provide for our family and ministry! Thank you for 
your part in helping us to be able to share God’s love with the 
people of Bolivia. 
    

  Your servants for Christ’s sake, 
The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 

Our New Mailing 
Address: 

PO Box 725 Kings Mountain, 
NC 28086 

 

Prayer Requests 
• A Smooth Transition 

• Safety & Health 

Praises 
• Deputation 

Complete!!! 

• House in Bolivia 

January / February 2020 


